
 
Dear Patriot Family! 

 

As we reach the end of another academic year, I want to take a moment to reflect on the incredible journey we have 

shared and express my gratitude to each one of you! This year has presented us numerous opportunities for growth, 

and it is throughout collective efforts that we have achieved success at May-Port CG! 

 

I want to say thank you to all our students. Their dedication, resilience, and unwavering commitment to learning has 

been inspiring. Throughout your school year you continued to show up, adapt, and strive for excellence. You showed 

passion, creativity, and willingness to support one another and make our school community strong!  

 

To our talented and devoted faculty, thank you for your tireless efforts and exceptional work in guiding and shaping 

the minds of our students. You have gone above and beyond to provide a nurturing and engaging learning environment. 

Your commitment to student success and your unwavering support has had a profound impact on our student’s lives 

this year! 

 

I want to acknowledge all our staff and the invaluable role they each play in our Patriot family! From our 

paraprofessionals to lunch staff, to custodians, and of course our bus drivers, coaches, and volunteers; everyone has 

contributed to maintaining a safe and efficient school environment. All the behind-the-scenes efforts have been 

instrumental in ensuring that our school operates smoothly and efficiently. 

 

Of course, we can’t forget our Patriot families! Thank you for your partnership and involvement in your child’s 

education. You are instrumental in their growth and success. Whether it is attending parent-teacher conferences, 

volunteering, or offering a word of encouragement, you make a significant difference in the lives of our students!  

 

Last but certainly not least, CONGRATULATIONS to our Graduating Class of 2023. I am beyond proud of our 

Senior Patriots and all they have accomplished. The class of 2023 is made up of amazing and unique young adults and 

each one of them have made their mission C.L.E.A.R every day while at May-Port CG and will continue to do so as 

they head off to whatever their future holds for them!  

 

As we look towards the future at May-Port CG, I am filled with optimism and excitement. We will build upon the 

successes of this year and work diligently to create an even better educational experience for our Patriots! Over the 

summer break, I encourage you all to take time for rest and rejuvenation. Spend quality time with loved ones, explore 

new places, and recharge for our upcoming school year that will be here before we know it! Remember to stay 

connected with our school community through our website and social media as we will continue to share updates and 

information throughout the summer.  

 

Thank you again for your constant support of what we do at May-Port CG Public School! Your partnership and trust 

in our school community helps us to be successful every day. I wish you all a safe and fun summer, and I look forward 

to welcoming you back in the fall of 2023 for another remarkable year at May-Port CG! 

 

With warm regards, 

 
Ms. La Lynda Blotsky, 

MS/HS Principal  


